## West Wetumpka Neighborhood Watch Newsletter

Meetings are the Second Tuesday of each month at 7:00 pm in the Old Post Office



## Neighborhood News

Volume 1, Number 2 December 1, 2007

## WWNW will Participate in Xmas on the Coosa

The WWNW will be participating in Christmas on the Coosa on December 8, 2007. We will have a booth set up downtown from 10am-6pm where we will hand out safety tips and have a Voter Registration Drive. The WWNW will also have a float in this year's parade scheduled for 2pm. The theme for our float will be "West Wetumpka Santa Watch". If you would like to volunteer and help with the booth downtown please call Elizabeth Rhodes, WWNW President at 567-0450.

Also, join us December 11th at 7pm for our Neighborhood Watch Christmas Party at the Old Post Office. You may bring a pot luck dish for dinner and there will be door prizes too! So come have fun and help spread some Chirstmas Cheer to each of our neighbors. Hope to see you there!!



VWWNW will Participate in the Christmas on the Coosa Parade Dec. 8th at 2pm & also have a booth Downtown from 10am - 6pm Herald Photo/Peggy Blackburn

The West Wetumpka Neighborhood Watch will again be providing our elderly neighbors with some Christmas Cheer by delivering a goodie basket for the Christmas Holidays. If you know of an elderly in the neighborhood who needs some Christmas Cheer, please call Elizabeth Rhodes at 567-0450.

The WWNW is also participating in the Living Nativity Event in downtown Wetumpka on December 14th from 6-8pm. The WWNW will be called the "Westside Christmas Carolers". If you are interested in singing Christmas Carols with us, please contact me, Elizabeth Rhodes at 567-0450. Perfect singers are not required, also young and old are much welcome to join us for a night of Christmas fun!

Please join us or help volunteer with these activities we have scheduled for the Joyous Holiday month of December. If you have any questions please call me. Have a Safe and Happy Holidays! Sincerelyy, The WWNW



Join us for our WWNW Christmas Party on December 11, 2007. You may bring a dish, dessert or beverage of your liking for our pot lock dinner. There will be Door Prizes too!

For more information on these events or about the WWNW, please call Elizabeth Rhodes at 567-0450